School Messenger
10-23-22

Hello, this is Donna Finch, principal of Daniel Pratt Elementary School.  Please listen to the following announcements:
· The Fall Book Fair is this week. Students will visit the book fair with their class at their assigned times.  Parents are invited to visit the book fair while on campus Friday enjoying all the fun activities. We will be accepting cash or checks.  No debit cards.  
· The Red Ribbon Week Activities Calendar is posted on our school website.  The Celebrate Life. Live Drug Free activities are:
· Monday: “Be All You Can Be” Eagles Declare War on Drugs
· Wear camouflage!
· Tuesday: Tye Dye Tuesday, Peace out to Drugs
· Wear tye dye, neon or groovy clothes.
· Wednesday: Check Yourself, Make Wise Choices
· Dress up in a past decade or era of clothing.
· Thursday: Eagles “CARE” Don’t Get Tied Up in Drugs
· Wear RED along with a tie, scarf, ribbon or bow
· Classroom Character Winners will be recognized that day.
· Friday: Halloween & Fall Costume Day, Say Boo to Drugs
· Wear your favorite costume. No masks over face and no scary costumes.
· Family Lunch Day is Friday.
· Outside food will be allowed.
· A sign-in table will be in the front foyer.  All visitors must wear a visitor’s pass at all times. 
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Parents may check their child out.  
· The lunch schedule is posted on our school website. 
· When checking your child into school, please park in the front parking lot starting at 7:55 to walk your child into the school. Do not park in the handicap parking spaces in front of the building unless you have a visible handicap placard on your vehicle. 
· The Lost and Found closet is full.  We are seeing an influx of coats, jackets, lunchboxes etc. Please be sure to write your child’s name on their items so they can be returned.  All items currently in the closet will be removed by October 28. 
· The Student Flu Shot Day is Wednesday, November 2.  Vaccine consent forms will be sent home by Monday. Only fill out the form and return it to your child’s homeroom teacher if you want your child to receive a flu shot.  Do not turn the form back in if you do not want your child to receive a flu shot. 
· The front office staff will begin enforcing the following guideline from our Student Handbook: Checking your child out of school to speak with them, and then checking them back in to school is not allowed. All students must have a doctor’s excuse in order to be allowed to check back into school on the same day as a check-out. 

Have a wonderful afternoon, a fabulous week and Go Eagles!!



